
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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October 2025

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 20TH OCTOBER – DIWALI PARTY

Come dressed in your brightest clothes for a fun-filled day of celebrations!

WEEK COMMENCING 20TH OCTOBER – HALLOWEEN BAKE SALE
We’ll have lots of spooky treats available 😊. 

Raffle tickets will also be on sale for our ‘Spooky Night In’ Hamper – more information to follow soon.

WEDNESDAY 29TH OCTOBER – HALLOWEEN PARTIES
LITTLE LAMBS MINI MONSTER MASH: 6:15PM – 7:00PM

FARMERS SPOOKTACULAR: 6:15PM – 7:15PM
Tickets for both events will go on sale from Monday 13th October.

In September, the Little Lambs have been busy welcoming lots of 
new friends 😊. Together with the children, we have created new 
keyworker baskets to share during special keyworker times. The 
ladies have also worked hard to make some exciting heuristic play 
treasure baskets for the children to explore, including a bathroom 
basket, a sound of metal basket, and a touch wood basket.

We had so much fun celebrating World Pirate Day! The Little 
Lambs joined in with lots of pirate-themed activities, such as 
making their own pirate hats, creating treasure maps, hunting for 
treasure, and exploring under-the-sea sensory tubs. A very warm 
welcome also goes to the Little Lambs who have moved up into 
the Farmers Room this month! The ladies have been working hard 
to support all the new children as they settle in.

The children also enjoyed taking part in Talk Like a Pirate Day. 
They made telescopes, explored a pirate beach tray, created 
colourful parrots and eye patches, and dressed up as pirates to 
role-play together on this special day!

A big thank you to our amazing cook, Rosalia, who baked delicious 
treats for our Nursery Bake Sale! These included  chocolate 
brownies, lemon drizzle cake, and banana muffins. We received 
such lovely feedback from parents, and this is definitely something 
we will continue in the future.

Looking ahead, this month we will continue focusing on the 
children’s mindfulness and well-being, with activities such as yoga 
and sound bath sessions, Lullaby Lambs, Bubble Babies, and 
outdoor nature play sessions.


